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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

 
 

Parent ‘Drop in’ Session – Tuesday 9th July 
 
 
Your child`s School Report for this academic year will be coming home Friday 5th July. 
 
There will be an opportunity to meet with your child’s Class Teacher if you wish to discuss the 
report. The date and time for this is as follows: 
 
Tuesday 9th July  3.30pm - 6.30pm 
 
Appointment slots are not being allocated and Parents will be seen in order of arrival. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone  
Principal 
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